
 

Welcome to Class 1 

Class Teachers – Mrs Lee (Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday afternoon) and Mrs Curtis (Wednesday 

morning, Thursday, Friday) 

Welcome to Class 1 

We have both been Early Years teachers for a long time and we absolutely love it! We both enjoy being 

outside! Mrs Curtis loves teaching maths and making it fun and Mrs Lee loves teaching children to read and 

write! Mrs Greenwood is very crafty and we all love to play! We love making learning fun. The classroom is 

always very busy! 

Out of school Mrs Curtis enjoys swimming and travelling with her family. She has 3 children and they keep 

her busy! Mrs Lee enjoys keeping fit and enjoys holidays with her family. Mrs Greenwood is brilliant at 

paddle boarding and likes taking trips in her caravan. 

We have met all of the new Reception children, as they are in Nursery already or have visited us for some 

taster sessions. 

We hope you have a lovely Summer and we look forward to seeing you as a class in September! 

Mrs Lee and Mrs Curtis 

Class 1 Teachers 

Topics and Curriculum Coverage Next Year 

We follow a flexible long-term plan to ensure we also cover the interests and needs of the children. Every 

week we send out a class newsletter to let you know what we have been doing that week and what we plan 

to cover the following week. In September we will be spending time settling in, getting used to new faces 

and routines.   

How you can support your child at home 

The children work very hard whilst they are in school and it is important they have time to rest. However, as 

Reception begin their daily phonics sessions, we will send home weekly sheets to practise. Spending a small 

amount of time learning the sounds and words can make a real difference. As always we encourage reading 

stories at home and have a selection of bedtime books you can borrow whenever you like! 

Other class routines including PE 

PE - P.E  lessons will be on a Tuesday and Thursday. Reception children need a P.E kit in school as they get 

changed here. It can stay here for the half term. 

 


